
E. coli Presentation
Bacterial Source Tracking in Lambert Creek Subwatershed

When:

Where: Vadnais Heights
South Fire Station

3:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m.
Wednesday, Dec 3, 2014

Details

Don’t Miss It!
catch this special 

preview before the 
official presentation 
at the 2014 MAWD 

Conference 3595 Arcade Street

An Integrated Approach to Identifying and Reducing 
Bacterial Loads to Meet Regulatory Requirements. 
In this presentation we will present a method of 
identifying sources of bacteria (e.g., E. coli) in urbanized 
watersheds that has proven to be very successful in 
producing cost effective best management practices 
to meet regulatory requirements, such as waste 
load allocations for Total Maximum Daily Loads. 
Examples of the process will be presented as well as 
initial results from the Lambert Creek subwatershed, 
where the process is currently being implemented.

Registration
Vanessa Strong

vanessa.strong@vlawmo.org

651-204-6070

www.vlawmo.org/events/e-coli-presentation/

Steve Gruber is a Project Manager 
with Burns & McDonnell Engineering 
in San Diego, CA. He holds an M.S. 
in Biology from California State 
University, and has been working in the 
environmental field for over 20 years.

Brian Corcoran is the Water Resources  
Manager at VLAWMO. He has worked for 
the Watershed since 2008 and manages 
the water quality monitoring program. 
He graduated from the University of 
St. Thomas with a degree in Biology.
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